

association of university and college employees

June 29, 1981

Lynne Warneboldt Employee Relations CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Lynne:

I have received a Severance Notice dated May 15, 1981 for transferring him from Circulation Division, Main Library to the Registrar's Office. In addition, we have received the Appointment Notice relating to this transfer as well. These two pieces of paper are the only ones received in the Union Office for Please provide us with copies of his original appointment notice and check-off card. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron Union Organiser AUCE Local I